
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Hollywood Hills West Neighborhood Council 
Name: Anastasia Mann 
Phone Number: (310) 854-0600 
Email: president@hhwnc.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(19) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 02/20/2019 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 02/26/2019 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 19-0046 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: Tuesday, February 27th, 2019 Councilmember David Ryu Los Angeles City Hall 200 N.
Spring Street, Room 425 Los Angeles, CA 90012 RE: CF19-0046 - Developer Contribution
Restrictions for City Elected a officials and Candidates for City Office Dear Councilmember Ryu:
The Hollywood Hills West Neighborhood Council (HHWNC) is one of the certified Neighborhood
Councils in the City of Los Angeles. At a regularly scheduled HHWNC board meeting on
Wednesday, February 20th the board voted unanimously (19 yay - 0 nay) to support Councilmember
David Ryu’s motion (COUNCIL FILE # 19-0046) regarding Developer Contribution Restrictions
for City Elected Officials and Candidates for City Office. In addition, the board voted unanimously
(19 - yay, 0 -nay) to include support for the recent City Ethics Commission decision to back new
restrictions on donations to city officials and campaign candidates, as well as donations to charitable
organizations or governmental causes solicited by politicians known as “behested payments”. It is
our understanding that the Ethics Commission action will be included in CF19-0046 and therefore
we are submitting our position of support for both to this Council File. Thank you, Councilmember
Ryu and your fellow supporters on the City Council for your honorable actions in regard to these
activities. Best regards, Anastasia Mann President 
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